Since we already have Christmas Eve as a holiday in the community
colleges, this advances our vacation, beginning 12 noon on Monday,
December 23,

The following names have been selected by the TNCC Board
for the various buildings on campus:

Administration Building - Benjamin Harrison Hall
Mechanical Building -~ Augustine Moore Hall

Instructional Building - Dudley Diggs Hall

Student Services - Corbin Griffin Hall

Learning Resources Center - George Wythe Hall

ENTENS Building (not yet constructed) - David Jameson Hall

Activities of our Personnel

Dr. Raymond Jirran will serve as Chairman of the Academic
Session in History at the annual meeting of the Virginia Social Science
Association to be held at the University of Richmond in April.

Pam Dorman is serving on the Data Bank Committee for the

National Orientation Directors Association for the 1974-75 academic
year,

Howard Taylor spoke to the eighth grade class at the Spratley
Junior High School Assembly on November 20 on career decision

making and an orientation to the Office of Education's fifteen occupa-
tional clusters.

Congratulations to Michael Bruno, Chairman of the Peninsula
United Fund Campaign at TNCC, who reports that the total amount
pledged by our staff for 1974-75 is $1, 988, This is approximately
one-third more than last year's total pledge of $1,473. While the
current figure falls short of the 'fair share" assigned by the PUF,
the increase in donation is to be commended.

Welcome back to Dr, Durgan after his recent stay in the
hospital,
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